
Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 14th December

Dear Parents,

We will be holding our annual Christmas Dinner in school on Wednesday 14th December.

Whether you have free school meals, pay for a school dinner of usually have a pack lunch, you

must choose the Christmas Dinner option on Parent Pay by Friday 2nd December.

Yours sincerely

Mrs LeFeuvre


